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From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 9:57 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Cc: Brian Ellrott


Subject: Re: Shasta Uncertainties in I&S Tables


Hi Cathy,


We revised all the uncertain entries (for magnitude) in GS and SH. There are a few 'NA' still included at the


bottom of the Shasta Division list and they can probably be deleted (I'll leave that up to you or Naseem).


I just received comments back from Maria on SH I&S (pretty minor), how should we deal with version control


with revisions at this point?


Thanks


Joe


On Tue, May 28, 2019 at 9:43 AM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Hey guys --

So there are a lot of "uncertain" entries for the I&S tables for Shasta division, which I should address.


I need to be actually revising the section today for COB deadline today. I can work on the tables tonight or


some tomorrow morning but want to coordinate with you. I know you'll have a crunch tomorrow to get things


addressed by the COB I&S deadline tomorrow.


Worst case, I work offline and insert them when you are ready and documents are free. But let me know ho


wto work with you on this.


Thanks -

Cathy


--

Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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